
Public notice 
 

 
 
 
 

CORRECTION TO THE NOTICE CONCERNING AN  
APPLICATION FOR EXEMPTION FROM THE PROHIBITION ON THE 

CONVERSION OF IMMOVABLES TO DIVIDED CO-OWNERSHIP 
 
 
 
Please note that the notice of the review of an application for exemption from the 
prohibition on the conversion of immovables to divided co-ownership, published 
in this newspaper on November 1, should have referred to the immovable 
located at 4885-4887, avenue Grosvenor rather than 4485-4487, avenue 
Grosvenor. 
 
Any person who wishes to be heard by the Borough Council in relation to this 
application may do so by sending the secrétaire d’arrondissement his or her 
written comments on the form provided by the city for such purpose. Said 
comments must be received by the Direction des affaires publiques et du greffe 
of the Arrondissement de Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-Grâce, 5160 
boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, no later than November 27, 2006. The form is 
available at any Accès Montréal office. 
 
For additional information please contact the Direction de l’aménagement urbain 
et services aux entreprises, division permis et inspections, at 514 872-5160. 
 
GIVEN at Montréal, November 15, 2006. 

 
Elaine Doyle, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  


